
October 8, 2018 

The City Council of the City of Marion, Linn County, Iowa met in special work 
session, Monday, October 8, 2018, at 5:00 p.m. at the Marion Public Library with 
Mayor Pro Tem Gadelha presiding and the following council members present:  
Jensen, Brandt and Strnad.  Absent:  Draper and AbouAssaly. (Ward 1 seat 
currently vacant). 
 
Library Board Present: Susan Kling, Sally Reck, Eileen Robinson, Ben High, 
John Clemens, Cara Briggs Farmer, Kimberly Rose (via phone), Sandy 
Rosenberger, Jack Zumwalt and Nancy Miller. Absent: None.  
 
Library Director Hollie Trenary provided City Council and Library Board an 
overview of the current condition of the Marion Public Library. City Manager Lon 
Pluckhahn provided an overview of the project to date.  City Council and the 
Library Board discussed the Library Project with no action taken.   
 
Comments were heard from Hannah Kustes representing Genesis Equities, Dan 
Baxter representing Ryan Companies.  
 
Mike Pedersen (3460 27th Avenue) shared concerns regarding the lack of 
communication regarding this project with tenants of the current Marion Square 
Mall.  
 
Mayor Pro Tem Gadelha adjourned the meeting at 6:32 p.m. 
 
 
       _________________________ 
       Rene Gadelha, Mayor Pro Tem 
 
 
Attest: 
 
 
 
       
Rachel Bolender, Assistant City Clerk 
 
 
 
The undersigned Assistant City Clerk of Marion, Iowa certifies that the minutes 
shown immediately above were published in the Marion Times on the _______ 
day of _____________, 20___.  
 
 
       
Rachel Bolender, Assistant City Clerk 
 


